Embassy Exchange
Program
1. Day and venue

Date: Friday, December 8, 2023,
2:30 pm —3:20 pm
Venue: Chofu City No. 6 Junior
High School

2. Participants

143 second year students

3. Counterpart

H.E. Mr. Korkut Glingen,
Ambassador,

Ms. Esra Ozbek, First Secretary,
Embassy of the Republic of Turkey

Chofu City No. 6 Junior High School
Visit by Embassy of Turkey in Japan
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4. Schedule

1. Ambassador arrivals at school

- Greetings and meeting

2. Opening remarks and introductions

3. Presentation on Turkey by the ambassador

4. Question and answer time

5. Closing remarks

- A student gave a thank-you speech and presented
a booklet to the ambassador

6. Commemorative photos

5. Additional information

€ The ambassador and the first secretary were led into the gymnasium by a
student and welcomed by the loud applause of the other students.

€ With Turkish-Japanese interpretation, the ambassador spoke about Turkey’s
geographic characters, its past and present close relations with Japan, and food
culture.

€ During the Q & A time, each student who had a question came to the front and
asked it directly to ambassador.

€ Students made a booklet binding letters written in English about things popular
among Japanese junior high school students. They asked the ambassador to
pass it onto Turkish students of the same age.
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